
KINGS HEATH 

BOLDMERE 

BEARWOOD 

NEWCASTLE-UNDER-LYME

SHELDON 

WALSALL 

Kings Heath

38-40 Poplar Road 
Kings Heath 
Birmingham B14 7AD

Tel: 0121 728 6860

Bearwood

4-5 Three Shires Oak Road 
Bearwood, Warley 
West Midlands B67 5AX

Tel: 0121 429 4244

Walsall

19 Park Place Shopping Centre 
Park Street 
Walsall WS1 1NP

Tel: 01922 622 556

Newcastle-under-Lyme

25 High Street 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
ST5 1QZ

Tel: 01782 621 721

Boldmere

11-13 Boldmere Road 
Sutton Coldfield  B73 5UY

Tel: 0121 728 4452

Sheldon

2286 Coventry Road 
Sheldon 
Birmingham  B26 3JR

Tel: 0121 722 2286

Your official  quality uniform provider in partnership with

*Terms & Conditions: Valid until 1st August 2020
 Only valid for new in-take year students. Only available to 
redeem in store on presentation of this voucher. Vouchers 

can only be redeemed once. Not available to redeem online. 
This offer cannot be used in conjunction with any other offer.

15% off* all School Uniform
& accessories, Scouts, Guides, Cubs, 

Brownies, Rainbows & Beavers Uniforms 
in all our Clive Mark stores

www.clivemark.co.uk “Working Together to be Simply the Best ”

Get ready for  
BACK TO 
SCHOOL!

1.	� Mandatory appointment System for 
all new intakes either in School or at 
our store dependant on the schools 
request once lock down measures are 
eased.

2.	Appointment system for all years.

3.	� Specific allocated school days in our 
store.

4.	� Online ordering facility, this should be 
encouraged for all parents and carers.

5.	Telephone orders.

6.	Extended opening hours.

7.	� Induction evenings in school with 
strict social distancing measures 
enforced for everyone’s safety.

8.	� Social distancing measures and queue 
controls deployed in all our stores.

Dear Parents/Carers, we truly hope you 
and your families are all safe and well 
in these uncertain times. The Covid-19 
Pandemic has created unprecedented 
circumstances for everyone across the 
UK and Clive Mark is no different.

This summer we will operate our stores 
very differently to ensure the safety of 
all our customers and staff. Our primary 
objective is your safety coupled with 
the need to provide you with the best 
possible service, to that end we will be 
offering you various options to purchase 
your uniform this year.

All parents and carers can access our 
services once our stores re-open as per 
governments guidelines. Your local store 
manager will then contact the school and 
get the process rolling.

Helping you get the best uniform service safely

15% off*  
ALL ITEMS  
IN-STORE

MUST END  
1ST AUG 2020
NEW IN-TAKE ONLY


